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OR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 10, 2009 

 
Candidates Sought to Fill  

Retirement Board Vacancy  
 

 
(Santa Ana, CA) — Board of Supervisors Chair Patricia C. Bates is seeking candidates to fill 

a vacancy on the Board of Retirement of the Orange County Employees Retirement System 

(OCERS). 

 

The vacancy, created by the resignation of an OCERS Board member, is for a term that 

expires December 31, 2009. The candidate selected may be reappointed to a full three year 

term on the OCERS Board. 

 

“I encourage interested Orange County residents to send a letter of interest to my office 

stating their credentials for the position,” said Chair Bates. “The OCERS Board of 

Retirement is an extremely important group to the County of Orange, its employees and the 

taxpayers. The Board of Supervisors is seeking highly qualified candidates for our 

consideration in filling this vacancy.” 

 

Letters of interest and supporting information should be sent as soon as possible to: 

Supervisor Patricia C. Bates 

Chair, Orange County Board of Supervisors 

333 W. Santa Ana Blvd., 5th Floor 

Santa Ana, CA 92701 
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